
From: R W
To: City Council
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Hamlin park
Date: Thursday, October 05, 2017 5:28:24 PM

Dear shoreline council, I have heard that Hamlin Park is to be divided such that 4.5 acres of land will be used for
maintenance storage. This is a travesty and a waste of park land. I would encourage you to look at other options
rather than destroying or downsizing the park that so many people use and I love.
Sincerely,
Ramona E Wijayratne
23832 brier rd.
Brier, WA
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